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From: Schools Division Superintendent
Subject: ASSERT-CL Courtesy Dialogue

Date: November 8, 2018

This is to inform all concemed that the Action and Solidarity for the Empowerment of Teachers
(ASSERT)-Central Luzon Chapter, will conduct its courtesy dialogue with the Regional Director on November
8, 2018 (2:00PM) at the DepEd RO Ill, Government Center, Maimpis, City of San Fernando.

Attached is a letter from Mr. Ryan M. Yamzon, Spokesperson, ASSERT-Central Luzon, for your
reference and information.

Mha/sgod/adminaidevi

“SMILES BRIGHT, SERVES RIGHT”




A SS E R T CL Action and Solidarity for the Empowerment of Teachers

SEC. REG. NO. 17239 2146 Rivera St., El Cano, Pulungbulu, Angeles City

October 31, 2018

BEATRIZ G. TORNO, Ph. D., CESO IV
Regional Director

Department of Education, Region Il
Maimpis, City of San Fernando

Re: Request for Administrative Support on the Conduct of Courtesy Dialogue

Madam:

Greetings of Peace and Solidarity!

With reference to our letter dated October 8, 2018 and was received by your office last October
9, requesting for administrative support on the conduct of courtesy dialogue scheduled last
October 24, 2018, where said request was granted by your office by virtue of a Regional
Advisory dated October 10, 2018.

However, on the scheduled date of the courtesy dialogue, our dear Regional Director was not
able to meet us due to unavoidable circumstances. It was coordinated to your office through

your staff that it will be rescheduled on Novemberﬂ, 2018.

We are asking an apology that due to a series of suspension of work and classes for the past

- days, the letter was not forwarded to your office on time. In this light, may we request again an
administrative support from your office by expediting the issuance of a memorandum and if it
would not be asking too much, we would humbly request further that the memorandum would
also serve as the travel order.

Should you have any clarifications on this matter, piease feel free to contact the undersigned at
mobile number 09083640431/09158484593.

Itis hoped that this request merits your favorable response,.

Thank you and more power!

Very truly yours,

RYAN B YAMZON
Spokesperson
ASSERTICentral Luzon




